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30th January 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

As part of Children’s Mental Health Week, a small group of pupils have been invited 

to attend a special event in Truro. Places are limited and only three of our Wellbeing 

Ambassadors are able to attend. We would love it if your child could go and represent 

our school at this event. 

The event will be at the Hall for Cornwall, in the Green Café. On the day, there will be 

a range of activities and visiting speakers including Sally Crabtree, aka the Poetry 

Postie, to support the activities for the children. There is more information on the 

attached flier. 

The children will be travelling in a car with Sophia Milligan and Erika Shadrick. Please 

could you read the attached Private Car Transport Policy and return one of the 

permission slips on the final page to give your consent.  

We will leave school promptly at 8.45am to be in Truro for 10.00am and will return to 

school before the end of the day at 3.15pm. A healthy lunch is included as part of the 

day. Please notify us of any dietary requirements. 

We are really excited about this opportunity which is a chance to celebrate not only 

Children’s Mental Health Week but also the outstanding work of the school’s 

Wellbeing Ambassadors. Local press and council representatives would like to take 

photos on the day. Please sign and return the attached photo consent form to opt 

in/out of photographs. Keep part A and return part B. 

Please consent to the trip via SchoolComms.   

 

Many thanks 

The St Levan Team 

 


